
Speaker

Join Mark Valentini, PHCC’s Vice President of
Legislative Affairs for a discussion of PHCC’s policy
priorities for the 119th Congress. Mark will focus on
energy, workforce, and small business and tax
policies and their implications for PHCC and the
plumbing and HVAC industry. Whether you’re a
business leader, policy enthusiast, or 
just curious about 
the future, this session 
offers valuable 
perspectives and 
engaging discussions 
to help you make 
informed business 
decisions and inspire 
you to take action.
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